
Next Meeting - Tuesday, November 13th at 6:30 p.m, upstairs in the
El Aero Main Building - 2101 Arrowhead Drive, Carson City, NV 89706

The HSRCC 2012 Open House Was a Great Success

Our sincerest thanks and appreciation goes out to the members of the
Sierra Sagebrush Flyers, Sierra Silent Soarers, High Desert RC Club,
and the Reno RC Club for showing up in great numbers with their great
flyers , their spouses and airplanes. Last but not least, I want to thank
the members of HSRCC who worked hard make the event possible.
We had over fifty flyers and 81 planes participating.

The HSRCC choice to support of the Veteran’s Guest House in
Reno this year culminated with a great day of flying and generosity.
With the support of our sister clubs in Northern Nevada we generated
over six-hundred dollars in additional funds for the Guest House. Com-
bined with our previous fund raising efforts with the raffle plane at the
California Death Ride 2012 and other local club activities we will be
presenting our great friend, Noreen Leary, Chief Operating Officer at
the Guest House with a a nice check at our Christmas Party on Decem-
ber 12th at the Casino Fandango. You have to come to the Christmas
Party to find out how much the check is for.

All totaled; 1785 raffle tickets were sold through out the year. In
February, Kirk Baron of Carson City bought the first ticket and at the
Open House he bought the last ticket sold (with some more tickets in
between). Our “Queen of Raffle Sales”, Mrs. Sherry Siegfried, reached
into the barrel and drew one of those “in-between” tickets. We can’t
wait to see it fly. Congratulations Kirk.-BJ

At the next meeting... We will dis-
cuss our 2012 expenses, the budget
and dues structure for the coming
year and decide how many events
we plan to have next year and to
what extent the club wil participate
financially.

Election of officers will be held at the
beginning of the meeting, so don’t be
late. IT IS IMPORTANT TO FOR
YOU TO KNOW... ANY WILLING
CLUB MEMBER CAN STILL BE
NOMINATED FOR ANY POSITION
PRIOR TO VOTING. The following
members were nominated at the
last meeting and agreed to serve for
next year, if elected to do so:

-President-
Bob Jones

-Vice-President -
Gary Fuller

-Secretary -
Dan Etcheto

-Treasurer-
Frank Gomez

-Field Marshals-
Tom Reinbolt

Harold Siegfried
Safety Officer

Don Morse
Appointed Positions

Newsletter Editor
Bob Jones

Webmaster
Dan Etcheto

!!! Mark Your Calendars !!!
The HSRCC 2013 OPEN HOUSE is on September 21, 2013



We extend a special thank you to Harold Siegfried for covering our Open House with his camera. Harold was
on the scene from the time we started until the finish. His help is much appreciated by the Newsletter editor
and has made a great contribution toward making the newsletter the way you like it. -BJ



We say it again... The Open House was a great success in part, because of the support of the “Outsiders”. Mr.
“T”s son,  Joe Reinbolt, has  provided us with sound at many of our events. This year was no exception. Joe
provided us with a great sound system as well as his very special play list of music and sound effects. -BJ



  The official HSRCC Club
Cap -Tan

$15.00

Front
Back

The official HSRCC Club
Tee Shirt - White

$20.00

2012 HSRCC Officers and Crew Phone

President Bob Jones 461-0662

Vice-President Gary Fuller 841-3509

Secretary Dan Etcheto 853-8245

Treasurer Frank Gomez 884-2983

Field Marshall 1 Tom Reinbolt 883-9108

Field Marshall 2 Harold Siegfried 882-6145

Safety Officer Larry Johnson 885-9016

Newsletter Bob Jones 461-C30662

E-mail bobjones@pobox.com

Webmaster Dan Etcheto 853-8245

Website www.hsrcc.com

Welcome New Members

Steve Bowers
Moundhouse, NV

John Thurman
Carson City, NV

Steve Albright
Carson City, NV

  It;s that time of year again.... Who will be the lucky recipient of the 2012
ACES Award?  After careful  tabulation and due consideration  of circum-
stances surrounding all of our unfortunate mishaps (crashes), last year’s
custodian, Tom Reinbolt has made his decision. Tom tells me although
much thought, consideration, and personal emotion was involved, it was
only possible to come to one conclusion after all the debris and facts were
fairly examined and carefully considered. You will not want to miss his pre-
sentation at the annual Christmas Party.

Auctions, Raffle, Door Prizes and Mega-Gomez Gold

Special Awards Ceremonies

Advance Tickets $20.00

Don’t forget... Club hats and Shirts would make great presents for your sig-
nificant other, or your self- BJ

 Thanks to Ron Rohn for this car-
toon. We do love our models on
runways.

On the Cover... Noreen,
Gary, and Bob enjoy a mo-
ment after the end of Noreen’s
first fllight with the Super Myst.


